
 

 

  

 

 
4th October 2023 

 

 

Year 5 Egyptians Day  

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

 

We have organised our highly successful Egyptian Day for our Year 5 children to link in with their 

Egyptians topic.  The day is run by an organisation called ‘History Off The Page’ and consists of various 

Egyptian craft workshops in the morning and an Egyptian banquet, including dancing and singing in the 

afternoon. This educational day will take place on Friday 1st December 2023 and the cost per child is 

£17.00. We feel that this represents fantastic value due to the boost to the children’s understanding 

of the topic as they are transported into Egyptian times with Egyptian artefacts. 

 

We have used this company for years and we have found that their specialist knowledge and the 

resources they bring to school give the children an excellent experience without incurring the usual 

transport costs of an external school visit.  

 

The children should come to school dressed as Egyptians in something simple and inexpensive. 

 

The payment is now live on Parent Pay. Due to cost of the visit if you would prefer to make a payment 

of £10 in October and £7 in November you will be able to do so.  Could you please make payment 

by Wednesday 15th November and inform the teacher if you are free to help on the day. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 
 

Mrs Kirsopp and Mrs Newton 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


